June 24, 2021 / 14 Tammuz, 5781

URGENT COMMUNITY MESSAGE

Hatzalah has established a command center on the scene of the partial building collapse in
Surfside as well as at the Family Reunification Center at the Surfside Community Center located
at 93rd and Collins Ave. Anyone affected by the incident or looking for a loved one should make
their way to the Family Reunification Center. Efforts are being coordinated there with multiple
agencies to provide displaced residents with food, shelter, medical care and more.

There are still many people unaccounted for and search and rescue efforts are underway. A
hotline has been set up for anyone concerned about the whereabouts of a loved one. The
number is 847-322-1422. Please do not call the Hatzalah emergency hotline for
information.

The Shul of Bal Harbour and Young Israel of Bal Harbour have set up collection points for the
following items for displaced residents:

Advil / Tylenol
Sweatshirts

Phone chargers

Drinks (water / powerade)
Blankets / sheets

Pillows

Snacks

Fruit

Games

Please take a moment to say Tehillim 20 and 119 for those still unaccounted for.

An emergency fund has been set up by The Shul of Bal Harbour to assist those affected by this
incident. https://thechesedfund.com/shulofbalharbour/miamitragedy

As further information becomes available, we will update the public.
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